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We are on the verge of disastrous climate change that will affect the quality of our 

lives, as well as the animals and plants who are in our environment. To act now as if 

we have no responsibility for mitigating this change, and in fact, choosing a rollback, 

thinking about our environment in ways that already have been shown to cause great 

damage when used previously, is unconscionable. Please vote no on the legislation. 

Thank you.   

Marjorie Walters 


